

From: Leslie Mcdermott [mailto:LMcDermott@ansi.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 5:09 PM
To: Dr. Ajit Jillavenkatesa; Erin Grossi; Erol_Yesin@ita.doc.gov; Eckhart, Gene; Jeff Weiss; Jennifer Stradtman; Nicolas Fetchko; Renee Hancher; Shaun Donnelly; Teresa J. Cendrowska
Subject: India SCCP - Workshop proposal for your review
Hello all,

Following ANSI’s call for SCCP workshop proposals last week, we have received the first submission.  The proposal comes from the American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers (ASABE), and requests a workshop on agricultural equipment, including the work of ISO TC23 (tractors and machinery for agriculture and forestry).  ANSI has spoken with Scott Cedarquist, who submitted the proposal for ASABE, and he has indicated his willingness to answer any questions you have regarding the proposal.

As background, Scott has also confirmed that he has discussed this workshop proposal with the Association of Equipment Manufacturers (AEM), and is quite willing to work with them further as necessary to strengthen the content of the workshop discussion.  ASABE is also eager to work with the relevant Indian counterparts to tailor the discussion according to particular areas of interest.

In order to facilitate your review of this and future proposals (as well as other information for review), ANSI has set up a “wiki” site for SCCP.  In general, this will allow us to provide timely updates and dynamic information to all SCCP stakeholders, and additionally it will allow for easy distribution of the information you will be asked to review.  The steps outlined below describe how to access the wiki and log in to see the documents for review.  The ASABE proposal is available for download and posted under “Workshop Proposals”.

In order to address ASABE’s proposal in a timely manner, I would ask that you review the information at your earliest convenience and provide your recommendations to me.  If there are significant questions for Mr. Cedarquist, and the group feels it would be helpful to arrange a teleconference to discuss questions with him or recommendations among the group, that could also be arranged.  Once ANSI receives the feedback of the advisory group, we will submit it along with the proposal to CII for their approval.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about any of the above.

Thank you,

Leslie

Leslie McDermott
Program Administrator – International Policy – Regional and Bilateral Programs
American National Standards Institute (ANSI)
1819 L St NW  6th Floor
Washington, DC  20036
T: +1.202.331.3626
F: +1.202.293.9287
lmcdermott@ansi.org 
Instructions for using SCCP Wiki:

1. Visit http://us-indiasccpwiki.ansi.org/.  This is the public view where we will post information for all stakeholders. 
2. You will need to log in to view the documents.  Use the log-in “SCCP-AP”, password “india!”. 
3. On the menu in the left column, click on “Documents for Review”, which appears after login. 
4. Proposals will be filed under “Workshop Proposals”. 
